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The National Hispana Leadership Institute Receives $50,000 Grant  

From The UPS Foundation 

 

Washington, D.C. -- The National Hispana Leadership Institute (NHLI) received a $50,000 grant from 

The UPS Foundation, the charitable arm of United Parcel Service, UPS (NYSE:UPS). The grant will be 

used to support NHLI’s Executive Leadership Program for executive and mid-career Latinas and the 

Latinas Learning to Lead Program for college-age Latinas. 

 

The National Hispana Leadership Institute focuses on developing ethical leaders through training, 

professional development, relationship building and community activism.  “We are extremely grateful for 

the continued support and generosity that The UPS Foundation has shown us,” said Barbara J. 

DesMarteau, Acting President of NHLI. “With their support we will be able to continue to provide 

leadership training opportunities, through an emphasis on personal strengths and networking.” 

 

Established in 1951 and based in Atlanta, Ga., The UPS Foundation identifies specific areas where its 

support clearly impacts social issues. In this strategic approach, The UPS Foundation has identified the 

following focus areas for giving: Diversity, Community Safety, Environmental Sustainability, and  

Volunteerism.  

 

“The UPS Foundation is honored to support the National Hispana Leadership Institute’s efforts to 

develop Latinas as ethical leaders,” said Lisa Lynn, director of Corporate Relations at UPS.  

 

*** 

About The UPS Foundation 

 

UPS (NYSE: UPS) is a global leader in logistics, offering a broad range of solutions including the transportation of packages and freight; the 

facilitation of international trade, and the deployment of advanced technology to more efficiently manage the world of business. Since its 

founding in 1907, UPS has built a legacy as a caring and responsible corporate citizen, supporting programs that provide long-term solutions to 

community needs. Founded in 1951, The UPS Foundation is responsible for leading the organization's philanthropy and corporate citizenship 

efforts. In 2011, UPS and its employees, active and retired, invested more than $93.5 million in charitable giving around the world. The UPS 

Foundation can be found on the web at UPS.com/foundation. To get UPS news direct, visit pressroom.ups.com/RSS. 

http://www.responsibility.ups.com/UPS+Foundation
http://pressroom.ups.com/RSS


 

National Hispana Leadership Institute 

Founded in 1987, NHLI is the nation’s premiere training institution exclusively dedicated to Latina leadership training. Celebrating its 25th 

Anniversary, NHLI has developed into a major success story and has become a key player in forging leaders serving America today. Learn more 

at www.nhli.org and connect with us on twitter.com/#!/NHLI, facebook.com/nationalhispanaleadershipinstitute, and youtube.com/user/NHLI1 

 

http://www.nhli.org/

